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During these unprecedented times, the school has had to make changes to the cohorts of children attending each day. Schools closed to all but the children of keyworkers and vulnerable pupils on Friday 20th March, and will reopen to Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils on a staggered start from 15th June 2020 if the government’s five tests are met.
To reduce the risk of transmission between pupils and staff, we have introduced a range of new protocols which will be communicated to parents and children through the addendum to the Home/School Agreement and email. Discussion with pupils will form part of their readmission into the school environment.
These amendments are designed to reduce risk for all, but will only be successful in this regard if pupils adhere to them. We understand that these are new and stressful times for pupils and staff, and that our new way of working will take a period of getting used to; we will support children through reinforcement and gentle reminders however we need to set out expectations clearly.
All pupils must:
· follow any altered routines for arrival or departure such as lining up at the given places and waiting when told to, to allow children into school in a sensible, socially distanced way
· follow school instructions on hygiene, such as handwashing and sanitising
· follow instructions on who pupils can socialise with at school and instructions about social distancing
· move around the school as per specific instructions (for example, one-way systems, out of bounds areas, queuing)
· follow expectations about sneezing, coughing, tissues and disposal (‘catch it, bin it, kill it’) and avoiding touching their mouth, nose and eyes with hands
· tell an adult if they are experiencing symptoms of coronavirus
· respect and follow rules about sharing any equipment or other items including drinking bottles
· follow amended expectations about breaks or play times, including where they may or may not play
· follow instructions about the use of toilets
· follow clear rules about coughing or spitting at or towards any other person
· respect clear rules for pupils at home about conduct in relation to remote education
· respect the rewards and sanction system where appropriate.

We know that children will sometimes forget our new expectations, but hope that by regularly and firmly reinforcing them that children are able to adapt quickly. Compliance with our new behaviour rules will result in frequent and specific praise but there will need to be consequences for deliberately disobeying them.

On the first deliberate occasion, the child will be reminded of the rule and asked to comply for their own safety and wellbeing, and that of others. Parents will be contacted at the end of the day and asked to reinforce the rules with their child.

On the second occasion, the child will be reminded of the rule and asked to comply for their own safety and wellbeing, and that of others. Parents will be contacted during the school day and it will be explained to them that their child has deliberately broken one of our behaviour rules and that should there be a third incident we will need to review their attendance at school.

On the third occasion, parents will be contacted to collect their child from school with a clear explanation of why they are being asked to attend. The Headteacher will determine whether it will be possible for the child to attend further sessions in school at this time.
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